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We	are	making	this	submission	to	keep	the	way	our	Council	is	structured	as	of	this	moment.	It	was 
suggested	that	there	is	the	right	amount	of	councillors	for	our	ward	situations.	As	we	grow	these 
numbers	may	need	to	be	revisited	for	the	population.

We	would	also	like	to	rename	any	of	the	Wards	to	become	named	"Chamerlain".

Thank	you

Ken	and	Helena	McDonald




